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2 February 2017 

 

Resignation of Non-Executive Director 

Seven West Media Limited today announces that Sheila McGregor has resigned as a non-

executive director of the company.  

Ms McGregor joined the Board in June 2015. 

The company thanks Ms McGregor for her service to the Board and wishes her well for the future. 


